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The exchange of good practices was the scope of 
the visit to Metropolis Secretariat General by 
representatives of the Metropolitan Area of the 
Aburrá Valley

A delegation of the AMVA (Metropolitan Area of the Aburrá Valley), ACI (Agency for Cooperation and 
Investment of Medellin and the Metropolitan Area and a representative of UN-Habitat visited yesterday the 
Metropolis Secretariat General in Barcelona. Their goal is to build a community to share best practices with 
other metropolitan areas that provide feasible solutions to improve the organization and management of 
metropolitan areas. Secretary General, Alain Le Saux, offered the delegation to join the activities of 
Metropolis so as to share the experiences of its member cities.

https://www.metropolis.org/
https://www.metropolis.org/news/exchange-good-practices-was-scope-visit-metropolis-secretariat-general-representatives
https://www.metropolis.org/news/exchange-good-practices-was-scope-visit-metropolis-secretariat-general-representatives
https://www.metropolis.org/news/exchange-good-practices-was-scope-visit-metropolis-secretariat-general-representatives
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=&t=
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=&t=
https://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=&title=
https://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=&title=
https://plus.google.com/share?url=
https://plus.google.com/share?url=
https://www.metropolis.org/print/pdf/node/
https://www.metropolis.org/print/pdf/node/
http://www.areadigital.gov.co/institucional/Paginas/Presentación.aspx

